No images? Click here



THE CPC NEEDS YOU! EARN CEPS!

Click HERE to volunteer!

Dear CPC Registrants,

The College of Pedorthics of Canada (CPC) is looking for volunteers to proctor the **Saturday November 2nd (TORONTO) and Sunday November 3rd (TORONTO + VANCOUVER) 2024** clinical exams. We are looking for both:

- In-person proctors
- Virtual proctor reviewers (review videos post exam on your own time)

Exam Locations:

- Toronto (Nov. 2 + 3): HUMBER North Campus 205 Humber College Blvd. Toronto, ON M9W 5L7
- Vancouver (Nov. 3): BCIT Burnaby Campus 3700 Willingdon Avenue, Burnaby, BC V5G 3H2

PLEASE NOTE: All proctors *MUST* attend one of the two online proctor training sessions being held on:

- Monday, October 28th at 12PM EST
- Wednesday, October 29th at 7PM EST

CEPs + Honorariums:

All proctors (in-person and virtual) are allowed to claim 2 structured CEP's per exam rotation. All proctors will be awarded a stipend of \$40 per exam rotation. A light lunch is provided (in-person only). A cheque will be mailed post exam to the address you register with below.

Thank you in advance to all volunteers for your time and commitment to the Pedorthic profession in Canada!

Click HERE to volunteer!

Elizabeth Sadler Coordinator

The College of Pedorthics of Canada 503-386 Broadway Winnipeg, MB. R3C 3R6

T: 866.819.4354 F: 204.947.9767 W:www.cpedcs.ca



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you are a Registrant of the CPC

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>